
Sibley County Historical Society Board 

Volunteer Luncheon


and

Special Board Meeting


December 3, 2019

Joseph Brown Museum

Twenty plus volunteers attended the Thank You Volunteer Luncheon which was 
prepared by SCHS Board members.    


President Jeff DuCharme called a special meeting directly after the Luncheon.


Board Members present were: President Jeff DuCharme, Vicki Stock, Eldrene Elbert, 
Mike Reinhardt, Wendy Evenson, Holly Harjes, Karen Klenk, Rich Nagel.  Not Present: 
Joy Cohrs


Motion by Mike and Second by Vicki to hire Todd Sasse for the reconciliation of Past 
Perfect Program with review of the project monthly by the SCHS Board.  Todd is 
offered the job for 40 hours a week at $19.00 an hour for a term of six months.

Motion passed.


President Jeff,  adjourned the special meeting at approximately 2 pm.


Respectively Submitted by

Karen Klenk, Secretary


